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GrangerTaylor

Comment on behalf of Bloosmbury CAAC. 

These two houses, 25 and 26 Woburn Square, are well-preserved survivors of the original devlopment of 

Bloomsbury and make an important contribution to the peaceful character of Woburn Square. 

We are glad that they are to be given some TLC.

Currently there is a serious eyesore at the front of the buildings, the glass-walled access ramp up to the 

remaining front door. 

The application includes a new external lift at the other side of the front door, to lead from pavement level to 

the basement entrance. 

We ask that this lift is designed so as to reach additionally upwards to the front door level. This would make 

the existing ramp superfluous and the whole ramp could and should be removed. It would be necessary 

afterwards to make only minor restorations to return the facade of this house to its original appearance.  

The plans show an new external? lift also at the back of the building, from basement from first floor, but we 

cannot see this in the elevation drawings where there seems to be no difference in this area between 

proposed and existing drawings. Clarification on this question would be welcomed.
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